


 

hiring committee.  He asked if anyone would like to pull any item, any member of the 



 

2. Vice-President Drew’s Report: Multicultural Center: I had a very unique invitation by Dr. 

Suarez to make a presentation to the Board of Trustees on November 16th on the 

developing status of the Multicultural Center. 







 

know if 



https://www.studyusa.com/en/a/2111/daniela-zhao-from-sao-paulo-brazil-is-studying-at-orange-coast-college-in-costa-mesa-california


 

Senator De Shano: Before the pandemic we were thinking of sending somebody over to 

Japan and maybe teach a class, what happened with all that? Nathan Jensen: We did 

have this collaboration with International College Japan. We did still teach classes for them, 

but we did not send any faculty over there. We have been teaching the classes live online 

for groups of students from that college in Japan. We have one going on now. We have 

been doing that as contract education. We have done it several times in sociology and a 

couple of others. Senator Boogar: 






